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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Debutante Ball - Friday April 8th 

 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

It is hard to believe that the end of Term 1 is in sight. Despite 

different disruptions, it has been pleasing to see how well       

students have settled into school routines and are working right 

through to the end of the term. As I walk around the classrooms 

it is great to hear the laughter and excitement as the students 

continue to engage in the wonderful learning activities provided 

by their teachers and education support staff. 

 

Thank you for those family who have 
sent in a donation for our Easter    
Raffle. We are still accepting items 
for the hampers. Please keep your eyes 
peeled to our Facebook page as images 
of the hampers will pop up next week. 
Ticket sales are going well. If any  
family would like extra raffle tickets, 
please call the office.  



 

Belvoir Special School  

Physio Statement 

Belvoir Special School would like to inform families that we do not currently have a        
Physiotherapist as part of our school’s Allied Health Team. We are presently advertising for 
the  position and are hopeful to have a Physiotherapist as part of Belvoir staff in the future.  
 

The needs of our students as they relate to Physiotherapy remain a priority to us and we  
invite contact from students’ external physiotherapists via the schools established            
processes.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns around this we encourage you to contact the school.  

Belvoir Special School Debutante Ball 

Our Debutante Ball is being held Friday 8th April at       

Albury Entertainment Centre, presentation at 6.30, 

doors open at 5.30 

Tickets are available from the front office for $70 per 

adult, $30 for children 12 & under, tickets need to be  

purchased by Monday 28th March, with any special        

dietary  requirements noted. 

We are looking forward to a spectacular night! 



 ROOM 2 NEWS 
Lara & Tulashi 

Room 2 have had a busy week full of different activities. We 

have been looking at the story ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’ 

and have been on our own bear hunt as well as made bear 

masks. For cooking this week we have made some yummy  

Banana Bread which nearly everyone enjoyed. We also have 

made some slime with different colours and glitter. It has 

been such a fun week!  



ROOM 8 NEWS 
Lisa, Jo, Lynsey & Tracey 

Room 8 students have had a productive term so far. In Literacy, they have worked hard on 
their phonics and spelling using the ‘Sounds Write’ program, as well as learning how to 
write and follow steps in a procedure. Some of their favourite procedures have included 
brushing their teeth, making pizza, planting seeds and making a pirate hat. 

 

During Math sessions, we have been working on ‘Measurement’ and students have         
enjoyed measuring the length of items using informal and formal units; measuring the    
capacity of liquids in various sized containers and jugs; and measuring and comparing the 
weight of different items. We have also started on ‘Statistics’, where we have been looking 
at taking data and then tallying and graphing these results. 

 

As part of our Health term topic, Room 8 have enjoyed playing various outdoor games     
together and have demonstrated fair play, turn taking and cooperation skills.  

Green Pod have recently introduced the Playground Legend award, which is awarded to a 
student in each class weekly who displays positive, safe and respectful behaviour in the 
playground. This is an exciting award to receive as it means you can choose a special         
reward, such as having lunch with Andrew and Nara, selecting an activity of interest like 
the bike track, craft or technology to engage in. 



Elissa & Sheree 

ROOM 14 NEWS 

Our term topic is Healthy Lifestyles. We have been planning and making 

meals that are simple and use healthy foods like vegetables. So far we have 

made sushi and tacos. We have also been exploring lots of different ways 

to keep active and safe. This also includes following rules.  

As a pod, we have introduced a PBS money system. We can earn money by 

following the school expectations and doing other awesome stuff! We    

enjoy spending our money at the end of the week. Things that we can 

choose to buy include, extra outside time, wearing a hat inside, a cool    

colouring in or time to play a board game. 



ORANGE POD NEWS 

Scott 

Last Friday, a group of VCAL students travelled to Wodonga TAFE to 

attend the annual School Experience Day. A total of 160 year 11 and 

12 students from local schools attended this event where they got to 

experience the hands on aspects of courses which are on offer at 

Wodonga TAFE. Courses covered included Engineering, Logistics,    

Baking, Design, Trade Taster, Fitness and Early Childhood. The students 

from Belvoir had a terrific time and represented our school in a     

wonderful manner. 

STUDENT QUOTES: 

Matilda – “The TAFE day was good” 

Angel – “It was amazing” 

Lisa – “The TAFE day was really good, especially 

the baking” 

Michael – “Doing metal work 

was fun” 

Ethan – “I liked sitting in the race car and using the 

excavator. I also liked metal work” 



RAPID ANTIGEN TESTING REQUIREMENTS 

 

All testing must be completed at home before school with parents/carers reporting any 

POSITIVE Test results to:  

Belvoir Special School (02) 6059 8987with the following details:  

o Name of Student  

o Date of Test  

 

▪ State Departments – depending on whether you live in Victoria or NSW:  

o Victorian Department of Health:  

- Report a Positive Rapid Antigen Tests - Coronavirus Victoria website, or Coronavirus 

Hotline 1800 675 398 as soon as possible.  

o Service NSW:  

- Register it on service.nsw.gov.au or the Service NSW app as soon as possible.  

 

THE SCHOOL DOES NOT REQUIRE ANY NOTIFICATION OF NEGATIVE RAPID     

ANTIGEN TESTS.  

For the latest information from a positive result after undertaking a Rapid Antigen Test:  

▪ Victoria Rapid Antigen Tests  

▪ NSW COVID-19 Testing & Self-Isolating 

 

RECOVERED COVID CASES  

Anyone who has recovered from COVID-19 is exempt from testing and quarantine require-

ments if they are reexposed to a case within 30 days of testing positive. This includes not 

completing rapid antigen tests as you may still test positive while shedding the virus but 

you are no longer contagious / infectious. 

https://www.google.com/search?q=belvoir+school&rlz=1C1GCEA_en-GBAU921AU921&oq=belvoir+school&aqs=chrome..69i57j46i175i199i512j0i512j0i22i30l2j69i60l3.4997j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/rapid-antigen-tests#report-a-positive-result-on-a-rapid-antigen-test
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing/register-positive-rat-test-result?utm_source=servicensw_consumer&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=2022-01-21_sfmc_647_con_covid_newsletter&utm_content=05_covid_positive&utm_term=service.nsw.gov.au_blue_copy_link_
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/rapid-antigen-tests
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing









